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           ‘’Let your light shine’’       Matthew 5:16                                                          

This term we are celebrating trust 

Prayer of the week 
Dear Lord, 

Thank you that we can always trust in you. 
Thank you that you are always our Lord,  

our protector and our shield. 
Amen 

        School Diary Dates 2024/2025 
 
December 
5th Nursery Christmas singalong 2pm 
6th Christmas Fayre 3:15pm 
9th In school theatre visit 
10th R/Y1/Y2 dress rehearsal 
11th R/Y1/Y2 production 2pm/6pm 
12th Christingle 
12th Christmas Jumper Day  
12th PTA Christmas Bingo pm 
13th Open Day 
16th Class Christmas parties 
17th KS2 Carol Service 6pm 
18th Crewe Lyceum pantomime 
19th Christmas Lunch & singalong 
19th Christmas Jumper Day 
19th Break up for Christmas 
20th Inset Day 
24th Christmas Eve 
25th Christmas Day 
26th Boxing Day 
31st New Years Eve 
 
January 
1st New Years Day 
6th Back to school 
23rd Y5/6 Chemistry with cabbage 
 
February 
6th Book fair arrives 

Happy Birthday 

Happy birthday to William, Joseph,   
Stanley and Nell,  

We hope you have a wonderful birthday. 

School Money opening dates for wraparound care bookings 

16th December at 6:00pm for Spring 1 
10th February at 6:00pm for Spring 2 
24th March at 6:00pm for Summer 1 

19th May at 6:00pm for Summer 2 

Attendance of the week 

Owls 97% 
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   Let Your Light Shine, Our Stars of the Week 
Owls  - Evie for fantastic maths skills and always giving 100%, also Max for being so kind 
and caring to his friends and great efforts 

Deers  -  Elena for a lovely attitude to school and work, also Isabel for her excellent attitude to all aspects 
at school 

Hedgehogs  - Mya for being such a fantastic team player, also Stanley for being a star 

Foxes - Florence for always trying so hard with her maths, also Oliver for always being so kind and trust-
worthy around school 

Ethos Team Choice - Mollie and Joseph M for always being trustworthy members of the class and always 
getting on beautifully with their work 

Wraparound care star of the week - Noah for tidying up so well and for his amazing behaviour 

Christian Value - Trust 
Owls -  Alfie for being such a trustworthy friend 

Deers - Oliver for being such a trustworthy member of the class 

Hedgehogs -  Aine for being such a trustworthy and kind friend 

Foxes  - Jessica for being such a trustworthy friend 

 

 

My Maths Stars of the Week 

Leonardo 

Oliver N 

Ziggy 

Olivia 

Jamie 

Eco Team work 

Thank you to the Eco team and Mr Denton for working together to develop our wildlife area 
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Mrs Badger’s messages 
As December approaches, the excitement of the festive season is already building within our school 
community. The run-up to Christmas is always a magical time, and we have a host of activities 
planned to celebrate this special season. From nativity plays and carol concerts to festive crafts and 
jumper days, there will be something for everyone to enjoy. Please keep an eye on upcoming news-
letters and communications for all the key dates and details. 

As I am sure you will be aware from Mrs McDonough’s correspondence earlier this half term she is 
currently absent from work following a recent operation. I am pleased to share that she is doing well 
and is in good spirits. I know you will join me in sending her our thoughts and prayers for a smooth 
recovery and we look forward to welcoming her back to school when she is well and able. 

In the meantime, I want to assure you that the school continues to run smoothly, thanks to the dedi-
cation and hard work of our staff and pupils. Together, we remain focused on delivering the curricu-
lum, ensuring that each child feels supported and valued and celebrating this most special time of 
year. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me or the school 
office. I will be keeping closely involved in the day-to-day running of the school during this time to 
support our staff team. Thank you for your continued support as we work together to make this 
Christmas season a joyful and memorable one for our pupils and families. 

Nic Badger 

Executive Headteacher for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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